Mississippi QuarkNet Report 2024

The University of Mississippi QuarkNet program for 2024 included five teachers from the northern Mississippi region. The group includes both male and female teachers with a variety of experience and background. The teachers who attend 2024 events are those who have been attending for several years.

The 2024 program centered primarily on a workshop in June that covered topics from the University of Mississippi Center for Multmessenger Astrophysics (CMA). The workshop featured CMA faculty, who introduced their research and performed several hands-on activities with the attendees that could be used in their classrooms. The workshop included a neutrino masterclass run by Dr. Gavin Davies. The masterclass, which is based on the NOvA experiment, was actually put together by a high school student who did research at Ole Miss over the summer. The teachers were led on a tour of the neutrino research lab, including the remote monitoring system that shows the live status of the NOvA experiment. The second day of the workshop included presentations by other CMA faculty and their graduate students and included discussions on gravitational waves, black hole imaging and jets, and studies of dark matter and CPT/Lorentz violation at the Muon g-2 experiment. We attempted to arrange a tour of LIGO, but limitations at the facility made that impossible. We will try again for future events.
